
                                          GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM 
                                           AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10

_________________________________________________________________________________

DATE OF MEETING:    January 10, 2023

TITLE:     Award of Contract for Ironwood Ridge High School Weatherization Phase II-Based 
Upon Responses to Invitation for Bids (IFB) 12192022IR

_________________________________________________________________________________
BACKGROUND:
Invitation for Bids 12192022IR for the Ironwood Ridge High School Weatherization Phase II was posted for 28 
days on both the Arizona Purchasing site on www.AZPurchasing.org and Amphitheater District site on 
www.amphi.com.  Public notice of the bid was also published as required in The Daily Territorial newspaper 
during the bidding period.  This solicitation requested pricing for the Weatherization Phase II.  There were thirty-
four vendors who downloaded the solicitation from www.AZPurchasing.org and/or www.amphi.com.  Two 
vendors attended the mandatory pre-bid meeting/site inspection. Two vendors responded with a bid.  The lowest 
responsive net bid amount is $406,637.00 listed below.

CONTRACTOR NET BID AMOUNT
LOR $ 676,000.00

Epic One Builders $ 406,637.00

_________________________________________________________________________________________
RECOMMENDATION:
It is the recommendation of the Administration that the Governing Board award a contract to Epic One Builders 
as determined by their responsive bid to IFB 12192022IR for the Ironwood Ridge High School Weatherization 
Phase II project. The award for this project will be contingent upon approval of funding by the State of Arizona 
School Facilities Board.  

_________________________________________________________________________________________
INITIATED BY:

_________________________________________________________________________________
Scott Little, Chief Financial Officer                                                                          Date:  January 4, 2023

________________________________
Todd A. Jaeger, J.D., Superintendent
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